
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD
DATE: January 2023
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Girls Basketball
7th and 8th grade lost in the first round of districts against Fruitland

Boys Basketball
Boys basketball began January 3rd and the first game is January 17th


